
News Release: Sheladia’s President and CEO elected as a Board Member of FIDIC 

Manish Kothari, Sheladia President and CEO, participated 
on the Global Infrastructure Conference in Geneva on 
11-13 September 2022 and was one of two candidates
elected as a Board Member of FIDIC for a four-year term out 
of a field of international candidates.  

Members of the FIDIC Board represent this worldwide 
association of engineering firms by carrying out the resolutions 
of the general assembly, formulating and modifying by-laws, 
appointing members of FIDIC standing committees and task 
forces, approving their terms of reference and monitoring their activities. 

https://www.sheladia.com/wp-content/uploads/link-to-Manish-profile-1.pdf



